
  
 
 
 

OCTOBER NEWSLETTER  
CYLCHLYTHYR MIS HYDREF 2019 

 
We had an enjoyable ‘Croeso yn Ol’ meeting. It was 
lovely to catch up with all our members and to welcome 
some new faces. Our President, Liz Armishaw 
outlined the programme of events for the next few 
months, and Andrea Wise gave us an informative 
update of this year’s chosen charity, The J’s Hospice. 
A special ‘Thank you’ to the Catering Committee for 
organising the delicious cheese and wine and 
refreshments, and Thank you to David Brown for his 
help with the equipment as always. A special Thank 
you to Sina Williams for organising a fun ‘Rugby’ quiz 
for us all to enjoy. We wish Mike Price a speedy 
recovery. 

 

ANNUAL SUBSCRIPTION 
The cost of the annual subscription is £25. The 
society’s Treasurer, Carys Williams will be at the next 
meeting on 23rd October to receive your money or 
cheques, and to hand out the programme cards. 
However, you can send your subscription to Carys at 3 
Engelfields, South Street, Tillingham, Essex, CM0 7AT, 
prior to the meeting if you wish. Please enclose an 
s.a.e with your cheque, which should be payable to 
‘Chelmsford & District Welsh Society’, and a 
programme card will be sent to you. 

 

                          WELSH CLASSES  
The next class will be on Monday, 14th October, then 
on 28th October at Radley Green Farm at 2.00pm.  If 
you would like some more information, please contact 
Ivy Price on 01277 210541. 

 

SONGS OF PRAISE-CYMANFA GANU 
Sunday, 20th October at 3pm 

Our annual Songs of Praise will be held at St Michael 
and All Angels Church in Roxwell. The congregation 
of the Roxwell group of churches and The Chelmsford 
Welsh Society, join in a joyful afternoon of singing in 
both English and Welsh followed by refreshments. 

 
 
 
 
 

CHARITY COFFEE MORNING 
Brian & Marion Farmer will be hosting a charity 
coffee morning at their home, 13 Jacaranda Close, 
Chelmsford, CM1 6NN on Tuesday, 22nd October 
at 10.30am. Donations of £5 per person and a 
raffle prize will be much appreciated. Please 
come and support our first charity event of the 
year. 

 

‘A CELEBRATION OF DYLAN THOMAS’  
With The Phoenix Players of Mersea 

Wednesday, 23rd October at 7.30pm 
Come and join us for another interesting evening. 
Refreshments and raffle-Gwenno Pope, Edith Brown 
and Janet Wash. 

 

VISIT TO LLANGOLLEN 
MAY 17th - 20th  2020 

Next year, our President is organising a visit to 
Llangollen in North Wales. If you are interested in 
attending this trip, please call Liz ASAP on 01245 
28116 or email armishaw09@btinternet.com to reserve 
your place. A deposit of £75 each is required by the 
end of November. Please make your cheques 
payable to ‘Chelmsford & District Welsh Society’ 
and send to Carys Williams, 3 Englefields, South 
Street, Tillingham, Essex 7AT, or bring with you to the 
next monthly meeting. 

 

Society News 
 Jim Allen passed away on the 23rd September. 

We send our condolences to his family during 
this sad time. The funeral will be held on 
Tuesday, 15th October at 12pm at All Saint 
Church, Terling, Essex. The family have 
requested family flowers only. Jim attended our 
meetings regularly and also took part in our 
Noson Lawen many times reading his poetry. 

 Best wishes to all members who have been 
unwell recently 
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